
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Yvette Gillespie on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, April 18, 2024 2:53 PM 
'Robin Turner' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20240032-SU 

Good afternoon Robin Turner-Grimshaw, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/18/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02036-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ygillesp@psc.state.fl.us 
Phone: (850) 413-6195 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state 
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and w ill be made available to the public 
and the media upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Robin Turner <robinturner63@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 11:42 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good day Commissioners and State officials: 

This email is in reference to docket #20240032-SU. As a homeowner/property owner on Little Gasparilla 
Island at 9506 Don Jose Court, we formally OBJECT to the EU' s Application for certification of wastewater 
services. We are asking the PSC to DENY the application. 

As there are many many reason to DENY this application, I personally feel the expenses which would occur 
such as: 

1 



2

       The hook-up cost alone would be such a financial strain that it would force us to sell and move 
from LGI or cause much financial hardship in our older years. 

       The electrical would a separate electric panel, installed by a licensed electrician at the expense of 
the homeowner.  If I was maxed out on my  main electric grid with pool equipment or other large-draw 
items, the panel would need an expensive upgrade. 

       Landscaping cost – removal of trees and other landscaping would be an owner expense 

       Expense of the crushing and filling of my existing septic tank and installation of new one. 

       Disruption of our island life – increase traffic with construction vehicles 

A question for the commissioners: 

1.       Has there been water quality testing done which would prove the need for a sewer system? 

2.       What is the plan for right-of-way or easements?  What rights are we give up? 

3.       Is there a need of this service?  What evidence has been provided to support the need for service? 

As stated above, please DENY the EU’s application.  LGI does not need sewer management from outside. 

Thank you for your consideration.   

 
--  
Robin Turner-Grimshaw 




